
 

 

 

September 29, 2014 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

RE: Americatel Corporation d/b/a Startec 

 Notice of Detariffing 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

This letter is submitted pursuant SB 651 to notify the Commission that Americatel Corporation d/b/a 

Startec (“Company”) is electing to be exempt from the requirement to maintain a retail tariff on file with 

the Commission and is withdrawing in its entirety the Company’s interexchange tariff, P.S.C. MO Tariff 

No. 1, effective October 1, 2014. The Company will maintain a Price List of it rates, terms and conditions 

of service on the following website: 

 

http://tariffs.net/select_client_docs.asp?comp=245 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3001 or 

via email to tforte@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Thomas M. Forte 

 

Thomas M. Forte 

Consultant to Americatel Corporation 

d/b/a Startec 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Alex Valencia - AmericaTel 

 Office of Public Counsel 

file: AmericaTel - Missouri - IXC 

tms: MOi1402 

 

TF/sp 
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